David Hunt

Due to the heath hazards associated with this proposal, WA DOE must conduct a full EIS and a
Human Health Study.

Newport residents, business owners, and local leaders already appear to be opposed to this proposal
by a huge percentage.

After a bit of studying the "proposal", the huge gaps and lack of clearly defined specifics in the
"proposal", and the potential impacts to our environment and human health, I believe that this
proposal should be simply denied - saving the sense of community that controversial proposals tend
to erode, and saving the expenses that WA taxpayers will get stuck with in the EIS and permit
request process.

Our air, water, and health are too important to jeopardize or put at ANY level of risk.



